

De La Salle Junior Rugby League Football Club –

Meeting Minutes

Date: 9th June, 2015

Apologies: Paul O’Sullivan, Nic Boyle

Attendance: as per attendance book

Speaker:	Item Discussed:
John Little	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Meeting opened 7:05pm
Dean McHenry	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Took a register of teams present at the meeting.
John Little	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Fundraisers: race day 20th June, please support race day and if teams are unrepresented then they will have to pay a fundraising levy as a team.• Jnr league are trying to accommodate us by having most jnr teams played at de la very early on the 20th so more parents can go.• Next Wednesday last day to pay for races.• Buses to return and come back to De la to do a later run to the races.• Suggestions for next year’s fundraiser? Trivia night?
Liz Wever	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• If fundraiser doesn’t go so well this year (participation and money wise) then next year we may trail a fundraising levy. This would be a one off payment per child at start of year (at time of registrations) and would be a \$40 fundraising levy that would cover all the cost of trophies, kids gift, presentation day costs rides etc.• This fundraising levy would replace any fundraising event for the club (luncheon, races etc).• Other clubs have started using a fundraising levy as oppose to holding a fundraising event.•
John Little	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Next year we will be collecting mums and dads emails as half the emails go to the dads and they aren’t being read and information doesn’t seem to be getting to the mums (who, let’s face it run and organise the family!)
John Little	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• U8’s and up need to show player cards at the filed before the game. Please follow correct procedures as We are being watched and will get fined if we

	<p>do not follow proper protocol.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Ground manager (at home games) needs to check that follow procedures are being followed. • Please hand over to the next ground manager for the next game, don't just remove the vest and walk away.
John Little	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • A report from troy (bar). All going well. \$8,000 profit so far. • Game on Saturday 2 weeks ago was very successful. • Liquor license all sorted (Thank you Trevor).
John Little	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Fri 19th game there will be night time security (De La vs Cronulla Caringbah) • 15s take over BBQ after 7pm.
Caitlyn	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Canteen doing well. • Managers please give your team plenty of notice and make up a roster so they know when they are on canteen / BBQ duty. Minimum 2 in the canteen and 3 on BBQ. • New fridge being delivered ASAP. • Please wear gloves on BBQ.
Anne	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • BBQ and canteen roster going well. • Managers please give your teams plenty of notice. • Sunday duty is more frequent, more home games, more duties.
Dave Nicholsan	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • We need to change the outside power point to 20 AMPS for the coffee machine to operate. • Anyone in club an electrician?
John Little / Dave Lujthe	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Registrations still open on line, please check if there are any spots in a grade / age before you say yes to registering a new child. Most teams are full with more than enough reserves.
John Little (on behalf of Nic Boyle)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Child RTA checks must be completed ASAP by ALL coaches, managers and committee members. More information to follow. • ALL coaches and managers need to register on line.
John Little	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Serious injury last round (broken femur). • Please check ground and fields before kids go on. • Refresh injury / first aid if possible • Do we need to look into having a medic on site? • Southside physio do a course if anyone is interested.
John Little / Dean McHenry	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Injury forms filled in correctly and given to dean, who checks, signs and sends off to JNR league. •

John Little	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Do not move kids up and down grades unless you've discussed with Dean and or John first (needs to be discussed with JNR league).• It would be great to have someone on the JNR league board from De La Salle. Anyone to put their hand up? Let us know if you are interested.
Steve Andrews	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• New jumpers in• New BBQ in• Rebel awards, 5% discount via email• More hoodies in.
John Little	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Any ideas / requests for new equipment, let us know.• Meeting closed 8:25pm